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RE: Illinois PollutionControlBoard#R04-22/23

To WhomIt MayConcern:

I havebeenworking in the environmentalregulatory industry for severalyears with clients
throughoutthe stateandI amvery concernedaboutthenegativeeffectstheupcomingproposed
regulationchangescouldhaveon severalof my clients aswell as thenegativeimpact it could
haveon environmentalconsultingthroughoutthe state. It is my belief additional testimonies,
hearingsandopinionsarenecessaryto further addressthe questionsandconcernsraisedby this
proposedrule.

I would like to requestadditional hearingsprior to the final approvalof the Pollution Control
Boardproposedamendmentsto Illinois EnvironmentalProtectionAgencyLeakingUnderground
StorageTank RegulationsPart 732 and Part 734. Hearingsthus far have beenheld in the
northernpartsof thestate,which leavesthosetankowner/operatorsandconcernedpartiesin the
southernregionof the stateat adisadvantagebecausethehearingsaredifficult to attendand/or
participatein due to the travel requiredto attend the hearings. In order to provide a better
opportunityfor attendancefor thoseresidingin thesouthernregionof thestate,I amrequestinga
hearingbeheld in thesouthernIllinois region.

Thankyou for your timein this matter.

Sincerely,

1205E.
3

rd St
Centralia,Illinois 62801
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